
 

   

            
   

Submit Feedback 
Your  opinion is important to us please email  us your  thoughts.  You may  also contact the Orange 
County  Traffic  Engineering Division at  
407-836-8682 or at Lauren.Torres@ocfl.net 
407-836-7745 or at    Vibhuti.Patel@ocfl.net 

Live Online Meeting | December 6, 2021 
Orange County has hosted  a community  meeting  on  Monday,  December  6,  2021 | 6:00  p.m. to 7:00  p.m. 
To register for the  GoToWebinar, visit:  https://bit.ly/rio-grande-ped-safety-mtg-reg or call 914-614-3221 (if  
prompted,  enter access code 167-782-581) 

A recording of the meeting will be available 4 days following the meeting. And answers to all questions will 
be uploaded 10 days following the meeting. 
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